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Media Advisory: News Conference, Friday, October 24 at Noon

New Multifamily Housing and Commercial Project at London Rd and 21st Ave E

 

[Duluth, MN] – Mayor Don Ness will join representatives from Harbor Bay Real Estate Advisors, LLC as well as
members of the Duluth Economic Development Authority (DEDA), the city’s Business & Economic Development
staff, and community leaders at a noon news conference tomorrow, Friday, October 24, 2014 to announce a new
mixed use housing and commercial project at the corner of London Road and 21 st Ave East. 

 

WHO:            Mayor Ness, Chris Eng, Harbor Bay Real Estate Advisors LLC

WHAT:          Announce new multifamily housing and commercial project    
 
WHEN:          Noon, Friday, October 24
 
WHERE:      Intersection of London Road and 21st Ave East 

For more information please contact Daniel Fanning, Communications and Policy Director - Mayor's Office, at
(218) 730-5307 or Chris Eng, Executive Director of DEDA/Business and Economic Development Director at
(218) 730-5322. 
 

   

   


